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OFFICE OF DISASTER PREPAREDNESS AND EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT

	TO:           A   L   L        M   E   D   I   A          H   O   U   S   E   S

	FROM:  Kerry-Ann Morris, Information Officer

DEPT:    Information & Training Unit

PHONE:      (876) 928-5111-4                  FAX:  (876) 928-5503/ 928-8763

WEBSITE:  www.odpem.org.jm


NEWS RELEASE #16

ISSUED ON:  Tuesday, August 21, 2007 at 12:45 p.m.

The Office of Disaster Preparedness and Emergency Management (ODPEM) has been advised by the Meteorological Service of Jamaica that the Tropical Storm Warning issued on Monday, August 20 at 11:00 a.m., was lifted that same day at 2:00 p.m. as the threat of tropical storm conditions no longer exists for the island. 

Most sections of the island already began to experience improvements in weather conditions. These are expected to continue across the island, except for relatively brief periods of showers and gusty winds.

Meanwhile, the ODPEM is advising the public to avoid dumping trees and other garbage in gullies in order to prevent future flooding.  

 

All garbage is to be placed in garbage bags and left on the roadside and the National Solid Waste Management Authority (NSWMA) will collect.

Contact: Kerry-Ann Morris, Information Officer, kmorris@odpem.org.jm

---END---














